
 

 

51 Encombe Street, Plymouth, Devon, PL9 7GN 
 

 
         3 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we return for the Spring Term, I am writing to inform you of some news 
regarding the leadership of Holbeton Primary School. 
 
Firstly, thank you to the significant number of parents who contributed to the 
recent parent survey as part of the school’s Ofsted inspection. Indeed, I am 
pleased to inform you that the inspection process went well and aligned with 
our view of the school’s improvement journey. We eagerly await the 
publication of the finalised report. 
 
In the meantime, though, we are keen to utilise the leadership capacity of Mr 
Rickard more widely across our family of schools. As such, for an interim 
period, we have amended the leadership arrangements at Holbeton Primary 
School to include Mr Rickard as Executive Headteacher and Mrs Mitchell as 
Acting Headteacher. We are confident that under this new structure, 
Holbeton Primary School will continue to flourish and go from strength to 
strength. 
 
I am sure you will give Mr Rickard and Mrs Mitchell your continued support.  
 
I wish everyone a very successful start to the new term. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 

Rob Haring 
CEO 
Westcountry Schools Trust 
 

 
 


